

Central Lee CSD

January 3, 2023

Central Lee Campus 2642 Hwy 218 Donnellson, IA 52625

Phone - 319-835-9510

Dr. Andy Crozier Superintendent

acrozier@centrallee.org

Nicole Herdrich High School Principal nherdrich@centrallee.org

Kim Ensminger
Middle School Principal
kensminger@centrallee.org

Heather Fuger Elementary Principal hfuger@centrallee.org

Angie Fransk Curriculum Director afransk@centrallee.org

Wes McGraw Activities Director wmcgraw@centrallee.org Dear Central Lee Families,

Last month, the Central Lee School Board adjusted the maximum allowable negative lunch balance to -\$75. Previously, the max was -\$100.

Starting January 16, 2023, students who have a negative balance of \$75 or more will receive an alternative lunch. They will not be able to charge lunch or breakfast to their account until their negative balance is under the maximum.

Our goal is to continue to provide all students with a nutritious lunch every day. However, large amounts of negative balances on accounts can significantly impact our Food Service program.

We encourage families to complete an application to see if they qualify for free or reduced-price meals. There is no harm in applying, even if you are not sure you will qualify. You can request an application at the school office or by calling 319-835-9510. Please also call this number if you have any questions.

We appreciate your support as we work to ensure an efficient and effective meal service for our students.

Sincerely,

Dr. Andy Crozier Superintendent

Amy Fogarty
Food Service Director